
Parish	Councillor	Vacancy	Spires	Ward	Update	
	

The	Parish	Council	have	become	aware	of	an	update	
they	wished	to	pass	on	to	residents	regarding	this	
vacancy.		Following	the	advertisement	of	the	Parish	
Councillor	vacancy,	a	number	of	electors	had	written	to	
the	Borough	Council	formally	requesting	that	an	
election	be	held	to	determine	the	filling	of	the	current	
Parish	Councillor	vacancy.		Notices	were	displayed	
giving	dates	by	which	nominations	needed	to	be	
received.		No	individual(s)	came	forward	so	there	will	
be	no	election.	As	no	one	stood	for	election	the	
process	of	a	further	request	for	residents	to	stand	for	
election	will	take	place.		Therefore,	the	filling	of	this	
Parish	Council	vacancy	can	only	be	done	by	someone	
coming	forward	to	stand	for	election.		This	process	
will	
repeat	indefinitely,	until	an	individual	stands	for	elect
ion	during	the	specified	period. 

If	you	would	like	to	find	out	more	or	discuss	this	
then	please	feel	free	to	contact	Lizzie,	the	Clerk	on	
771702.	
	


